
 

Moultonborough Coalition for Suicide Prevention 
and Mental Health 

11/10/10 
 
 
Barbara Beade, Mary Bodgoow-Wilson, Tom Dawson, Tammy Beaudoin,  Shelia 
Huckins, Jeri King , Frances Strayer, Todd Ringlestein,  Peter Whelley, 
10/15/10 
This training at LRGH, similar to the training last year at Huggins. Seemed to be a 
success from all that we heard. The Coalition is co-sponsoring this initiative. 
11/5/10   
Jeri, Dan and Peter represented the Coalition at the State Suicide Prevention 
conference at Loon, we co-presented with folks from Boa. It was a great experience 
and a really informative conference!  
11/20/10 
The Coalition is sponsoring a Teleconference for the Annual National Survivors of 
Suicide Day.  
Spread the word! 
The following people will be in attendance,  

Elizabeth Fenner - Lukitus 
Bert Estes 

Peter Whelley 
Jeri King 

Frances Strayer 
Todd Ringelstein 

Tom Dawson 
 
Continue to spread the word 
 
12:30 ~ 1:00 PM – Light Lunch Provided 1:00 ~ 2:30 PM – Group Viewing of the National 
Teleconference 2:30 ~ 3:30 PM – Support and Sharing 

Register online for any NH site at www.TheConnectProject.org or call 
1.800.242.6264. 
 
-We briefly spoke about Northern Services but suspended the conversation 
until next month when we can both review the year and plan for next year. 
 
Next Month we will meet December 8th at 4:00  
We will report out on the Survivors Day as well as prepare for warrant 
article.  

Please plan on joining us! 


